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Professional Regulation Commission 
PUBLIC INFORMATION AND MEDIA RELATIONS SECTION 

Press Statement 

 
 

PRC REVEALS NEED FOR MORE DENTISTS, OPTOMETRISTS, 

OTHER PROFESSIONS 

 
The Professional Regulation Commission discloses the need to have more 
optometrists, nutritionist-dietitians, guidance counselors, mining engineers, 
geologists, social workers, medical technologists, pharmacists, 
metallurgical engineers, librarians, physical therapist, occupational 
therapist, and psychologists. 
 
PRC Chairperson Teresita R. Manzala and Commissioner Jennifer Jardin 
Manalili revealed that while some professions are now suffering from an 
oversupply of licensed professionals, such as teachers, nurses and 
criminologists, many other courses have been undersubscribed in the past 
years. Hence, the need to inform the public of what courses and 
professions may be considered by graduating students and their parents 
for the incoming year and the years after. 
 
During the PRC’s first Talakayan with the media which coincided with the 
launching of the radio show, “The PRC Professional Hour”, at DZRJ 
810AM, the PRC and the 46 Professional Regulatory Boards under PRC’s 
supervision discussed the myriad issues about their respective boards. The 
media launch featured the signing of a collaborative agreement between 
the PRC and DZRJ Chairman, Ramon RJ Jacinto. 
 
The PRC Professional Hour airs every Tuesday at 10AM to 12NN on DZRJ 
810AM. 


